Specialty Technologies, LLC

May 25, 2016

To whom it may concern,

Request for Short-term Confidentiality
Under FCC Part 15 Certification

FCC ID: 2AGJ4ASB16

Pursuant to DA 04-1705 of the commission’s public notice, we request short-term confidential
treatment for the following information until 180 days after the Grant Date of Equipment
Authorization in order to ensure sensitive business information remains confidential until the
actual marketing of the device.

External Photos
Internal Photos
Test setup photos

User’'s Manual

Regards,

[Signature]
2o

Name : Gary Rosenfeld
Chief Financial Officer
Tel : (240) 876-1635






